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Chaplain Update

News In Pictures

Year 7 Retreat Day St Peter and Paul Mass

French Students Visit Australians Visit

CHAPLAINCY NEWSLETTER   Ursuline High School      Crescent Road / London / SW20 8HA / 0208 255 2688 / www.ursulinehigh.merton.sch.uk / @UrsulineHighSch

PRAYER OF THE ‘MONTH’

Retired Tea Party

Serviam Assemblies

Upcoming Events

Holy Spirit Masses
Wednesday 5th Sept- Year 12  
Wednesday 12th Sept- Year 7 & 8
Thursday 13th Sept- Year 9 & 10
Friday 14th Sept- Year 11 & 13

Year 13 Eucharistic 
Congress
Saturday 8th September
Liverpool

New School Year Mass
Tuesday 11th September
St George's Cathedral

Year 11 Retreat Day
Friday 21st September
At  Sacred Heart Church

Year 12 Faith 
Development Day
Tuesday 25th September
At UHS

What a year it has been! It has been a great privilege to 
work at the Ursuline for the past 12 months, with fantastic 
staff and wonderful students. The spirit of generosity and 
gratitude within the school is truly remarkable. One of the many 
highlights of this half term has been the Serviam assemblies. 
The students presented all the different Serviam activities they 
had been up to across the year and it was tremendous to see 
how they had all partaken in many acts of service- both in and 
out of school. Well done girls you should be immensely proud 
of yourselves. In July, we welcomed the CSYMA Mission Team 
from Australia, during the day they led four workshops for Year 
7-10 on the theme of 'Welcome, Receive, Go'. It was a privilege to welcome them into 
school and the students greatly benefited from the experience and we look forward to 
working with them in the future.

As I reflect upon the year, I think of all the thousands of pounds raised, donations 
collected, service projects completed and time spent in prayer. Thank you everyone.

I hope you have a restful summer holiday!

Ms Murphy

Dear Lord, 

Thank you for the love, courage and support you have given 
us throughout this year, helping to make Y9 as successful as 
possible. Help us look forward to the next academic year with the 
renewed enthusiasm and energy.  

Give us courage to take risks and seek out challenges to benefit 
our learning. Give us resilience to work with students and staff to 
overcome whatever barriers come before us.

Guide us to make good decisions for ourselves and our 
community.Give us faith and hope that we will succeed 
whenever we try our best. 

Help us welcome our future, knowing that with your strength, 

we can achieve our goals and aspirations.

Amen.

SCRIPTURE OF THE ‘MONTH’

Colossians 3:16-17

"Let the message of Christ dwell among you 
richly as you teach and admonish one another 
with all wisdom through psalms, hymns, and 
songs from the Spirit, singing to God with 
gratitude in your hearts.
And whatever you do, whether in word or deed, 
do it all in the name of the Lord Jesus, giving 
thanks to God the Father through him."


